
A consistent worry for caregivers is the risk  
of seizures occurring when a dog is alone.

Toby’s Foundation
Making Tracks to Defeat Canine Epilepsy

Submit blood samples: www.tobysfoundation.org/samples.htm
Online donations: www.tobysfoundation.org/Donors.htm

Mail donations to: Toby’s Foundation, Inc., PO Box 7321, Laguna Niguel, CA 92607
Your gift is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. 

Please check with your employer about a matching gifts program.

For the latest information visit www.tobysfoundation.org
Email tobysfoundation@tobysfoundation.org 

Sign up online to receive “Toby’s AussiE-Update” Newsletter.

Toby’s Foundation is pleased to announce that we are giving $10,000 to co-sponsor a  
Morris Animal Foundation (MAF) grant for Dr. Karen Munana at North Carolina State 
University College of Veterinary Medicine (NCSU-CVM). Researchers will investigate the use 
of a commercially available, collar mounted activity monitor to detect seizures in dogs with 
epilepsy. The availability of an easily worn, inexpensive device to detect seizures will  
provide valuable data to help veterinarians make informed treatment adjustments, and  
reduce the risk of injury or death from unobserved seizures for their canine patients.


